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I support removing the requirement for a student to get approval from their school 

district if they choose to participate in an online program outside of the one that is 

being provided by the school district. The ones that are being provided by certain 

school districts are not nearly as good as some of the other ones that have been in 

place for years. And on a side note, if the schools were doing a better job of 

educating rather than indoctrinating, this would be a moot point!  

 


